
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Jeff Southmayd <jdsouthmayd@msn.com >
Sent:

	

Saturday, March 17, 2018 2:15 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

KHML BSTA-20170619AEB

Dale;

The station has returned to full operation.

Thanks.

JDS

SOUTHMAYD & MILLER
4 OCEAN RIDGE BOULEVARD SOUTH
PALM COAST, FLORIDA 32137
386.445.9156
888.557.3686 FAX
jdsouthmayd(insn.cojn
Member District of Columbia Bar.
Practice limited to Federal agencies.
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

THIS TRANSMISSION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE ADDRESSEE SHOWN ABOVE. IT MAY
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED
FROM DISCLOSURE. IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, PLEASE DO NOT READ,
COPY, OR USE IT, AND DO NOT DISCLOSE IT TO OTHERS. PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER OF THE
DELIVERY ERROR BY REPLYING TO THIS MESSAGE AND THEN DELETE IT FROM YOUR
SYSTEM. THANK YOU.
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